ANTRIM PLANNING BCARD

Antrim, New Hampshire

Minutes of the Antrim Flanning Board -- October 23, 1966

Present: H. Gcodwin, R. Iwirner, P, McClintock, R. Reinstein, J. Jones

Absernt: R. Watterson, M. Oldershaw Sr., W. MacCulIoch

Property of Brooks and susan Nichcls, Concerd Street

Dick Schacht presented the Board with a preliminary plan for a subdivision
cr Brooks and Susan Nichols land on Ccnccrd Street. Lot I being C.9 of an
acre, Lot II being 1 acre. Kincaid Construction Company proposes to purchase
Lot I after the land has been subdivided into two lots. Mr., and Mrs. Nichols
propcse to keep Lot II. Dick Schacht presented the Board with applications
for subdivision approval with a copy of the tax town rap attached on back.
There was question corcerning the removal of the dead elm trees which are
located near this property. Dick Schacht feels society shculd remove these
trees and that it is no concern of the Nichols'. The Becard requested from
Mr. Schacht a letter of approval from the Water and Sewer Department and &lso
requested that his plot lines be mare determined cn the preliminary plan. A
rublic keering will be scheduled for November 13.

The minutes from the previous meetings were read and approved.

Minutes by Debi Barr



